
Loyalsock Township School District 

Guidance for Parents and Guardians 

Regarding Quarantine/Absence from School 

 

The Pandemic continues to provide us with challenges delivering instruction to our 

students at all levels. Our employees have worked extremely hard to meet the 

needs of our students. In order to provide direction for students, parents and 

guardians, we are sharing the following information.  

 

Students who are on quarantine by the Pennsylvania Department of Health or the 

Loyalsock Township School District are required to sign into classes (Zoom) with 

their respective teacher or teachers throughout the school day.  

Students who have been identified with remote learning for the second semester 

also are required to sign into classes (Zoom) with their respective teacher or 

teachers throughout the school day.  

Students who are on homebound instruction have the ability to sign into classes 

(Zoom) with their respective teacher or teachers throughout the school day.  

If a student is absent from school for sickness or vacation, they will not have 

the ability to sign into classes (Zoom) with their respective teacher or teachers. 

They will have the option of contacting their teachers to request homework/school 

work or make this work up upon their return. Homework/classwork will be 

available electronically from the teacher either through email, Seesaw, Moodle or 

Google Classroom.   

These guidelines will help our teachers to deliver quality instruction on a daily 

basis. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your building 

principals.  


